


Dear Homeowners;

The Board met March 15 to go over projects for 2008. We
are re-grading the storage yard, with additional spaces, and
changing the types of trash containers, hopefully to make it easier
for homeowner’s to dispose of their trash. Please use the two large
dumpsters for all large items as they will not fit in the new ones.
Last year with the dumpster we had, and with Neil monitoring
them, we saved around $9,000. Hopefully with this new system we
can save more than $10,000 again. We, as a Board are always
looking for ways to keep up the quality of services and keep the
prices as manageable as we can. We are replacing the television in
the clubhouse as parts for the existing one are unavailable. Also we
are replacing drainage pipes in and out of the ponds.

Please look over the schedule of events for the year, some
new items where added and we are still in need for of
chairperson’s for some events.

The Board approved a golf cart registration last May, all golf
carts must be registered and have a sticker placed on their golf cart.
The form informs all, about the rules you must abide by for the use
a golf cart. If you do not register your cart you are subject to a
$50.00 Fine.

We all need to look around our homes; again they are getting
older and need more tender loving care.

The Board would like to thank everyone for taking the time
to keep Assateague Pointe looking like THE PLACE TO BE IN
OCEAN CITY. This also helps the homes value to continue to rise.

Thanks again for the homeowners support,
Your President,

Joe McGee





Property Managers Report

Dear Assateague Pointe Homeowner,

Spring is here and another fantastic seasons awaits.

Just a reminder to everyone:

1) Community Clean up Day- Our annual clean up day is scheduled for April 26TH. This is a great way
to improve our community, meet your neighbors and have some fun. Meet at 9:00AM at the clubhouse.
Lunch will be served at noon. If you would like to volunteer, please contact Carl Thompson- Lot #108
@ (215)-757-8896 or (410)-641-9082. You may also contact Valerie at the front office.

2) Trash- We have made a major change and improvement in our trash removal. All the large 30-yard
dumpsters have been removed. We now have 8-yard dumpsters, except for 1 large 30 yard in the center
for large items. The smaller dumpsters will be much easier to place your trash in. PLEASE DO NOT
LEAVE ANY TRASH ON THE GROUND. The smaller dumpsters will be dumped into one large
compacter truck. We will not be charged for each individual dumpster to be pulled because they never
leave Assateague Pointe. This change should save us at least $19,000. this year.

3) ECC- Spring inspections will be started in May this year. Please do your weeding, spring cleaning
etc. and keep Assateague Pointe looking beautiful. At the front office we always hear compliments
about how neat and clean our community is.

4) Board of Directors- The next board meeting is scheduled for Saturday May 19 at 9AM in the
clubhouse. I hope to see you there.

If you have any questions, or are aware of anything that needs attention, please let us know by informing
Valerie at the front office and we will look into it.

Thanks for your support.

G. Troy Purnell
Resort Homes, Inc. Property Manager
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